
 
May 10, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole     
Chairman       
Committee on Appropriations    
U.S. House of Representatives     
Washington, D.C. 20510  
   
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the City of West University Place Roadway Reconstruction Project 
in fiscal year 2025.   

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of West University Place, located at 3800 
University Boulevard, West University Place, TX 77005.  
 
If appropriated, the funding would be used to reconstruct 100,000 square feet of roadway in 
West University Place, improving mobility and stormwater drainage.  The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will enhance mobility, reduce the risk of flooding by 
improving stormwater drainage, and enhance resilience and efficiency. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 
1 of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, Public Law 93-383, as amended 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lizzie Fletcher 
Member of Congress 


